
It is a privilege and not a right to use computer, internet services and 
resources provided by Blackburn High School.

To support learning at school, we want students to use a school-
supported computer because teachers and students will be able to 
use the same software which has been approved by the Department 
of Education.

Before access is granted the following agreement must be read 
and agreement acknowledged on Xuno by students and parents/
guardians.

This agreement refers to the use of the Resource Centre, school ICT, 
as well as your personal, school-supported computer. A copy of this 


